
 

 

 

 

May 4, 2023 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

 Ryan Spitzer, Town Manager 

 Lisa Snyder, Town Clerk 

From: Christopher Tucker, Finance Director     CMT 

RE: Council Information – Finance Report and Notifications through March 2023 

 

For the Council’s information at the May 9, 2023 Council Meeting, please find attached the 

finance report and notifications through March 31, 2023. 

 

Notifications: 

Please also find attached a Contribution-Based Benefit Cap notification from the NC Retirement 

System as required by statute.   

 


